
RECOMMENDATION FROM THE PLACE, NEIGHBOURHOOD AND PLANNING 
COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 30 APRIL 2024 

The following was agreed to be recommended for approval at Annual Council on 14 
May 2024 and will be reflected in the proposed revised Terms of Reference: 

i. THAT the Place, Neighbourhood and Planning Committee be renamed as the
Community Planning Committee.

ii. THAT the name of the new Sub Committee of the Community Planning
Committee (an amalgamation of the Place Plan and Regeneration Sub
Committee and the Public Realm and Natural Environment Sub Committee),
be called the Development Strategy Sub Committee.
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